
Ordinance Committee Meeting  

12-16-24 

6:15pm 

 

Members in attendance  

Mayor Stan Darter  

Alderman Kyle Buettner 

Alderperson Tina Charron 

Alderman Matt Buettner 

Alderman Joel Vogt  

Alderman Russ Row 

Alderman Gary Most  

Alderman Jim Hopkins 

Alderman Jim Trantham  

Michelle Childers  

JR Landeck  

Roberta Rohwedder  

Shawn Kennedy  

Ryan Hirsh 

Jason Jones 

Jordan Rielly  

 

1. Petitions by Citizens on Non-Agenda Items – None 

2. Hotel Motel Tax on Short Term Rentals – It was brought to the Councils attention that one of the 

owners of an AirBNB has been paying the Hotel Motel Tax and the rest of the Airbnb’s in 

Waterloo are not paying. The committee decided to do some research on how many are in 

Waterloo, how many units each one can provide when rented and see what other local 

municipalities in our area are doing with AirBnb’s. We will have another meeting soon to decide 

what to do with this issue.  

3. Video Poker Gaming Licenses – The Mayor had been approached to see if the board had any 

interest in increasing the number of gaming permits for gaming parlors. The committee, after a 

brief discussion said that the City is not having any issues with the parlors currently and set a cap 

on them in the past. There was no desire to increase the number of permits at this time.  

4. Comments – None 

Motion made to adjourn the meeting by Alderman Gary Most, Second by Russ Row. Meeting adjourned 

at 7:10pm  


